
 

NOTICE OF THIRD PUBLIC MEETING 
CONCERNING A NEW TOWNSHIP WIDE COMMUNITY PLANNING PERMIT BY-LAW 

 

As required, under Section 26(9) of the Planning Act, the Township of Lake of Bays is reviewing 
and consolidating its two existing zoning by-laws (Development Permit By-law 2004-180 and 
Comprehensive Zoning By-law 2004-181) and creating a new Community Planning Permit 
System (CPPS) By-law to implement the policies of the Township’s Official Plan.  This system 
will clearly identify development rules and requirements applicable throughout the entire 
Township. The new Community Planning Permit By-law applies to all lands within the Township.   
 

 

Meeting Date: TUESDAY, OCTOBER 26, 2021 
Meeting Time: 10:00 a.m. 
Meeting Location: ZOOM - Virtual Meeting with Electronic Participation 
   (contact Melissa Markham for link to participate, details below) 
 
PURPOSE: To give the public an opportunity to provide comments to Council (Planning 
Matters) about the proposed Community Planning Permit By-law. 
 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION AND MATERIALS are available at the following website: 
lakeofbays.on.ca/zoning  
 
For more information about this matter, including information about appeal rights, contact: 
Melissa Markham, Director of Planning 
Phone: 705.635.2272 ext. 1226 or 1-877-566-0005 or fax 705-635-2132.   
Email: mmarkham@lakeofbays.on.ca. 
O. Reg 470/09, s. 2; 179/16, s. 2; 73/18, ss. 1, 4, 5 


